
 

 
29 April 2015 
 
Dr Malcolm Roberts 
Chair 
Queensland Competition Authority 
Level 27,145 Ann Street 
Brisbane QLD 4000 
Email: Malcolm.Roberts@qca.org.au 
 
Copy to: Tania Homan 
 John Hindmarsh 
              Aurizon Network 
 
Dear Dr Roberts 
   

QRC submission on QCA Draft Decision of 31 January 2015 on 
Aurizon Network’s 2014 Draft Access Undertaking  

The Queensland Resources Council (QRC) provides this submission on behalf of its coal 
members in response to the QCA Draft Decision released 31 January 2015 on Aurizon 
Network’s 2014 Draft Access Undertaking (QCA Draft Decision). 
 
The Queensland Resources Council (QRC) is the peak representative body of the Queensland 
minerals and energy sector. The QRC’s membership encompasses minerals and energy 
exploration, production, and processing companies, and associated service companies. The 
QRC works on behalf of members to ensure Queensland’s resources are developed profitably 
and competitively, in a socially and environmentally sustainable way.  
 
I confirm that the comments in this submission are in addition to comments and submissions 
previously made by the QRC in respect of Aurizon Network’s 2014 Draft Access Undertaking.  
 
The QRC confirms this submission may be made public. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of our submission. Please contact Andrew Barger Director, 
Infrastructure and Economics on 3316 2502 or andrewb@qrc.org.au for further information on 
this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Michael Roche 
Chief Executive 
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